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It has been another exciting week in F2. We have turned our classrooms into Potion 

Making Labs and been busy creating and writing magical potions. We have been 

making magical potions and using our counting skills in the green slimey Water Area. 

We read a very funny story all about a smelly dragon and carried out lots of activities 

about dragons and even made our own dragons in the Creative Area.  

In Maths we have continued to practise writing numerals 0 to 9. We have been 

consolidating our number doubles knowledge using magical dragon crystals and we 

have learnt all about the number 9. We have been thinking of lots of different ways to 

make a total of 9. (e.g. 4 and 5, 5 and 4 etc.) We have also introduced the language 

of subtraction (minus, take away, how many are left?).  

In PE we have been creating different balances using our body and moving like 

safari animals using our hands and feet. In Letters and Sounds we have continued to 

practise blending to read and have learnt the tricky word no. We have also been 

practising forming e,o,g,c and d correctly. 

Thank you again to everyone  who has uploaded  photos and comments on 

Tapestry. It is a fantastic way to share all the fun things that happen in F2 and it is 

great to see what the children do at home. They have loved sharing the photos with 

their friends and talking about what they have done.  

If you are able, please try and visit your online reading book on Activelearn. This is a 

really useful way to practise the phonics we have learnt  in class. 

Activities  

1. Please read your online Activelearn book. 

2. Can you find 9 items around your home and garden? Can you split these 

9 items into two groups? (e.g. 6 and 3) and count how many are in each 

group. (I have 6 here and 3 here, I have 9. 6 and 3 makes 9) If you are 

able, record in your Homework Book or on Tapestry.  
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